
 

 
Dear Member 

 

Wow what a turbulent past two years we have faced as a society and as a membership.  With the 
country moving forward and more facilities are opening back up, the board of directors are excited to 
start planning our 2022 events. 

Though we were very limited in our abilities to bring you quality events last year we were pleased with 
the two events we were able to have (even if it was with limited capacity). 

Our picnic in the Summer was very well attended.  Many of us were so happy to just be back out and 
about visiting again.  It was so nice seeing so many out sharing stories and catching up.  

Our Christmas party was also packed with holiday cheer. In fact, we had so many last minute additions 
that we had to add extra seating to the venue.  We understand that this may have caused some supply 
shortages with food, and we do apologize for this. However, this does serve as a reminder to please 
make sure you do RRSVP in advance so that there is ample food for all.  

 Thank you to all that attended our two events last year. We do appreciate your support. 

Looking ahead to 2022 we are excited to get planning for more member events.  First up our annual 
members meeting. 

Our meeting  will be on March 27th from 1-4 pm with doors opening at 12 pm at the Fogolar Furlan Club 
(room location will be posted on outside of building day of) 

This meeting will be an election of our board. Since we have not had a meeting in two years the 
following positions are all up for election.   

• President • Vice President 
• Treasurer • Recording Secretary 
• Corresponding Secretary /Membership  • First Director 

  
If you are interested in a position or nominating someone for the position, please be sure to attend and 
put your nomination forward.  

We would also like to thank all our wonderful volunteers who have helped so much over the years.  
Without your support many of our events would not be able to go on. 

We hope to see you out at this event and look forward to your help in planning for the future of our 
club.  

Sincerely,  Teutonia Club Board of Directors 



 

 

 

 

Membership Meeting Agenda 

 

• Previous membership meeting minutes 
• Sub group reports: 

o Seniors Group 
o Ladies Group 
o Choir Group 
o Youth Group 

• Board Member Reports: 
o Treasurer’s report 
o Director Reports 

 
• 2022 Board of director Elections 
• President • Vice President 
• Treasurer • Recording Secretary 
• Corresponding Secretary /Membership  • First Director 

  
 

• 2022 Event discussion 
o Carousel of Nations 
o Picnic 
o Oktoberfest 
o Christmas Party 

 


